
Nevada  lawmakers  press  BLM
for answers
By Benjamin Spillman, Reno Gazette-Journal

Nevada lawmakers sought answers from a high ranking public
land manager on everything from wild horses to wilderness
study areas.

John  Ruhs,  Nevada  state  director  for  the  Bureau  of  Land
Management, testified Tuesday before a join committee of the
Legislature’s natural resources committee.

Ruhs’ appearance before the Legislature was a routine briefing
aimed at helping lawmakers better understand the role of the
BLM.
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